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Dear Colleagues, 

In this supplement of our journal, you will find  review formats of some of the lectures about allergic diseases 
and COVID-19 presented at the night webinars of our Society.  All the lecturers received an invitation to write a 
review article and the papers of those who accepted are being published. In addition, there are three case reports 
on patients with COVID.  

As the editorial team, we hope that this supplement will be helpful for your daily clinical practice during this 
pandemic period. 

Gül KARAKAYA
Editor
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